
 

 

9th February 2022 

Dear Families, 
 

At Archibald, we work to ensure that every child enjoys their learning experience, and goes on to leave 
Archibald as the best person that they can be. 

We would love to work with you, as governors, parents and carers, to explore and renew our school 
vision. With this in mind, please fill in the four boxes with four individual words and return them to school 
no later than Thursday 17th February 2022. Staff and children will also be completing this in school. 

We look forward to revamping our school vision with you as our school community! 

Kind regards. 

Miss White 

 

 
 

 

 

An Archibald Leaver should be… 

  

  


